
From: Paul Sagristano [mailto:psagristano@lrivassoc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2017 11:36 AM 
To: 'dkops@hamden.com' <dkops@hamden.com> 
Cc: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Subject: 150 Willow Street - CT Siting Council Submission 
 
Dear Mr. Kops: I inadvertently did not send a copy of a recent CT Siting Council submission for an 
exempt mod of a Sprint Installation on the Hamden Fish and Game Club, 150 Willow Drive to the 
Hamden P&Z.  The Siting Council has approved an electronic submission of this document to you.  Please 
find it attached.  I apologize to you for this oversight. 
 
Best,  
 
Paul F. Sagristano 
917-841-0247 
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